
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
      

 
  

 
      

   
  

     
 

 

  

 
   

  
     

  
  

     
   

 
 

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 





 
 

 
  

 
   

  

 
 

    
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Rahul Rao 
Deputy Director 
Bureau of Competition  

Enclosure: FTC Policy Statement Concerning Brand Drug Manufacturers Improper Listing 
of Patents in the Orange Book 
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